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Good morning Piecemaker’s, 
 
Fall is upon us and winter is trying to steal the show.  Happy birthday Pat Miller, 
and Theresa Mahl. 
 
The Bazaar was a success, thank you for all your help and contributions.  Our 
basket collected 49 tickets. 
 
Are you working on your stocking? 
 
We will turn these in at the December meeting. 
 
Project day is November 7th, bring something to work on. 
 
Our speaker is Linda Sanford, Garnetta’s sister.  She will be doing a truck show 
and give us some background of her history as a quilter 
 
Don’t forget to vote. 
 
See you on November 4th. 
 
Joan Beard, 
President 
 
October Meeting Minutes: 
 
10/7/2024 at 6:00 PM at the Anderson County Extension Office. 
 
Joan called the meeting to order, and the inspiration was read by Peggy Franklin. 
 
We are looking for someone to do the inspiration at the Quilt Meeting each month, 
if you are interested, please reach out to Joan Beard. 

 
Pat Miller gave the treasurer’s report.  



Page 2 of 4 
 

 
A check was mailed to Backpack Buddies for our sponsorship of 2 children.  Thank 
you everyone for your donations and support. 

 
Susan Campbell was introduced as the Extension Agent for 4-H, and the FSC 
Advisor. 
 
Susan explained we are now required to have a background check for all officers of 
the Quilt Guild, Friendship Circle, Little Circle and the Homemakers Council.  
Please turn in your paperwork for this background check to the Extension Office as 
soon as possible. 
 
Susan also explained that our financial audit was incomplete, but have been 
corrected as of October 8th, so they will be audited at this point. 
 
Please remember our members who were not able to attend. Faye Green, who is 
unable to attend our meetings. 
 
Betty Jo Moss is having her second hip replacement surgery at the end of October. 
 
If you have not filled out your registration for the 2024-2025 year, please do so at 
the October 7th 5th meeting. 
 
December is our Christmas Party, and we will have a meal.  The menu will be set at 
the November meeting. 
 
Our food, fun and fellowship was very good at the October meeting.  Thank you 
everyone for the food you contributed.  We are great cooks. 
 
Bingo was fun, and everyone left with a prize. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM. 
 
 
Service Projects: 
 
Do not forget to work on your Christmas stockings for December. Yes, it seems too 
early, but it will be December quicker than we think. 
 
We will continue making and providing to the local city and county police 
departments. During 2023/2024 session we donated a total of thirty-nine quilts to 
these offices. If you have quilt donations, please give them to Mary Lowery and she 
will take them to the local offices. 
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New Business 
 
 
Bring a Friend—we have a challenge from Mattie Spalding to help increase our 
Homemakers membership with bringing a friend to one of the meetings so they can 
see what Homemakers (which includes all the quilting groups) as well as the Little 
Circle and Friendship do at their meetings. We love new members, they come up 
with ideas that we may not have thought of. This is a wonderful way to get 
community members to join Homemakers. 
 
Do not forget to bring your Show N Tell items to share with the members. We have 
some incredibly talented members, and we appreciate seeing your labor of love in 
person. 
 
Announcements 
 
Project Day will be November 7th. 
 
2nd Saturday Sew will be on November 9th. 
 
Fort Harrod Annual Meeting October 12th  in Versailles, KY. 
 
Heritage Craft Camp will be October 25th & 26th. Registration was due by  
September 30th. Janet in the office has a copy of the events for the Craft Camp. 
 
Little Circle will meet at Noon on November 11th. 
 
Friendship Circle will meet at 5PM on November 11th. 
 
Keep your eyes and ears open for more information regarding the Sleep in Your 
Own Bed Quilt Retreat in March of 2025. 
 
Do not forget to work on your challenge quilt for show in May 2025. I cannot wait to 
see how everyone’s favorite color is displaced in the Mexican Tile Quilt. 

 
Quilter’s Spotlight 
 
This month the spotlight is on our members Betty Jo Moss, and L. Beth Brundage 
 
Betty Jo Moss has been quilting for 11 years and has more than 25 quilts.  Her 
most unique quilt was the “Row Quilt”.  Her favorite quilts that she has made are 
the Stitch Pink (she will have to tell us about this one), and the Dresden Plate. 
Her birthday is in October and her favorite color is purple.   
Did you know that Betty Jo worked as a Mental Health Advocate.  WOW 
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She has two children and two grandchildren.  She loves chicken salad.  I am sure 
her recipe for this is great. 
 
L. Beth Brundage made her first quilt in 1978-1979 and has made more than 10 
quilts.  Her most unique quilt was the 60’ diamond round quilted Christmas 
tablecloth. 
Beth also has a birthday in October, and her favorite color is blue. 
Her favorite quilt was the Blue and Yellow Log Cabin Quilt.  She attended 3 
different schools between the 1st and 9th grade. 
Beth loves green beans, and Boston Cream Pie. 
She has two children, four grandchildren, and six great-grandchildren. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Mary Lowery, Secretary 
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